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The Week Ahead 
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Monday, December 6, 2021 
Theatre Dress Rehearsals, 3-7pm 

Grad Photos 

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 
Theatre Dress Rehearsals, 3-7pm 

Grad Photos 

Wednesday, December 8, 2021 
Theatre Dress Rehearsals, 3-7pm 

Grad Photos 

Thursday, December 9, 2021 
Matinee Performance – “Little Women” 

Winter Dance Showcase – 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Friday, December 10, 2021 Matinee Performance – “Little Women” 

Upcoming Events 

 

December 9th and 10th – Winter Play Matinees (During School Hours) 

 

December 13th – 15th – Winter Play Nights 3pm – 10pm (show starts  
         at 6:30pm) 

December 15th – Staff Meeting 7:30am 

 

December 16th – Locker Cleanout 1:15pm 

 

December 16th and 17th – Play ‘Little Women’ 3pm-10pm (show starts at 6:30pm) 

 

December 17th – Flex Day – Early Dismissal – 2:01pm 

 

December 20th – 31st – Winter Break – School Closure 

 

January 3rd – School Re-opens 
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Health and Safety: 

Know the 14-day rule before travelling with      
unvaccinated or partially vaccinated children 

 

Now that the U.S. border is open for                 
non-essential travel, parents and students are  
reminded that international travel – by land, air 
or sea – presents restrictions around school 
attendance for unvaccinated and partially       
vaccinated students upon return. 
 

Students who are not fully vaccinat-
ed CANNOT attend school for 14 
days following their return, according 

to federal travel guidance around COVID-19. 
 
 

While there are some quarantine exemptions for unvaccinated children accompanied by fully vac-
cinated adults, there is no exemption to allow unvaccinated or partially vaccinated students to 
return to school within 14 days following international travel, regardless of who they travel with 
or if they received a negative PCR test result. 

In addition to school, students who are unvaccinated or partially vaccinated cannot attend the 
following for 14 days after international travel: 

 day cares and camps 

 settings with vulnerable people (i.e. long-term care facilities) 

 large crowded indoor or outdoor settings (i.e. amusement parks, sporting events) 

 crowded public transportation that does not ensure physical distancing and masking 

If you decide to travel internationally during the school year, please coordinate with your teacher 
and school beforehand to ensure your child stays on top of schoolwork while they are away and 

for the 14 days following their return. 

Unvaccinated children returning from travel must also limit contact with others for 14 days, espe-
cially those who have underlying medical conditions, compromised immune systems or are 65 
and older. Returning travellers ages five and up must also take a COVID-19 molecular test, moni-
tor their health and watch for symptoms related to COVID-19. 

For more information on federal guidance and restrictions, visit canada.ca/coronavirus. For infor-

mation on provincial measures, visit bccdc.ca/covid19 or call 811. 

 

by Jacob Zinn at 10:39 AM  
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1189
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1189
https://www.canada.ca/content/dam/phac-aspc/documents/services/publications/diseases-conditions/fully-vaccinated-travellers-without-covid-19-symptoms-returning-canada/fully-vaccinated-en.pdf
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: Nov 29th – Dec 3rd  

 

Welcome to December Dragons! 

 

It is a new month and our school is a big, busy and interesting place.  Every day at Fleet-
wood Park Secondary we witness new learning and amazing successes.  We witness  stu-
dents and staff taking on new challenges, overcoming obstacles and demonstrating their 
growth, development and talents.  It is a special place to work and learn.  The next two 
weeks of December will be immersed in new curriculum, celebration and dedication to 
our studies.  It is always an important and very full time of year.  I wish all students and 
staff the very best over the next couple of weeks.  Take care of yourselves, be safe, and 
enjoy the excitement and happiness of the season.  Appreciate being part of this special 
community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Senior Boys Soccer team!  The boys were competing in the Provin-
cial Soccer Championships over the weekend.  Our team finished 12th in the Province and 
enjoyed a season of great success and true teamwork.  They are a very special group; and 
we are very proud of them. 
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We started the week with a Staff meeting on Monday afternoon.  We had another oppor-
tunity to share the Ministry of Education’s new draft Provincial Reporting Order.  This will 
be a focussed area of work over the next several months as we determine how this policy 
will be implemented at Fleetwood Park Secondary and across the District and Province.   

 

I also had the chance to meet with our Parent Advisory Council on Monday evening.  The 
meetings are important opportunities for dialogue and our PAC plays a critical role in the 
life of our school.  All parents/guardians are reminded that we meet on the last Monday 
of most months.  Our next meeting is scheduled for January 31st. Parents have the option 
of either attending in person or joining us virtually.  We hope to see parents/guardians 
there! 

 

Our FPSS student leaders have been making a difference in their school and across the 
community this week.  Student Council has been selling hot chocolate as a fundraiser for 
Flood Relief for the Fraser Valley.  Donations are going to the Canadian Red Cross and the 
Abbotsford Food Bank.  Great thanks to all students and 
staff for your support.  Sales will continue for one more 
week.  This is an excellent example of social responsibility 
in action at Fleetwood Park.   
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Our Staff Committee is another excellent leadership component in the operation of our 
school.  This group meets regularly to review school systems and provides feedback to 
the principal regarding all aspects of school life.  Staff Committee met this week to con-
tinue our discussion about our school’s Hat Policy.  I greatly appreciate the thoughtful 
reflection and feedback received by staff.  Our collaboration and communication are very 
important. 

 

Great thanks to Mr. Grant and our Modern Languages Department for organizing this 
year’s DELF exams.  DELF exams are an internationally recognized credential for language 
students.  Fleetwood Park has a long history of supporting these exams and providing 
this opportunity for our students.  This year we also hosted a small number of students 
from other Surrey schools.  We are pleased that this exam could return to our school this 
year. 

 

Our Home Economics and Art Departments recently collaborated with their cross-
curricular Flag project.  Students created their own flags that reference their own cultur-
al and personal attributes.  The activity fostered meaningful dialogue, personal reflec-
tion, research and development of new artistic abilities.  Excellent work Dragons! 
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The rain continued to fall this week and created new challenges across the province.  
Thank you to all Fleetwood Park Secondary community members for your efforts in      
reducing your fuel consumption and supporting those in need.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope your week went well.  All the best for a happy Friday and a safe and rejuvenating 
weekend. 

 

 

 

Ken 

 

Btw:   After much effort and many months of perseverance, we are delighted to let our 
community know that our exterior sign is back in operation!  

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

 

  

 



 11 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  



 12 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  



 13 

 

 

 

Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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